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AMA CLUB # 405 

 

President’s Message 
Here we are in July, with half the year 
gone and little in the way of flying 
weather. Well my friends those days are 
coming and when you are at the field I 
would ask that you keep in mind that we 
are a club and others may need to use 
the starting stands or taxi ways and 
keep consideration of others in mind 
when your all enjoying the hobby we 
love. The Tuesday evening flying seems 
to be going well according to Rick. If you 
have the time to stop out and show your 
support and maybe lend a hand. May 
you have the same number of landings 
as take-offs! - Alan 

 
Secretary’s Report 
President Alan Zinnecker called the 
meeting to order at 7:30 PM. Minutes for 
the May meeting were accepted. 
 

VP/CD Report 
Reported on area fun flies. 
Our May fun fly had a fairly good turnout 
with about 15 -20 pilots showing up 
throughout the day. 
 

Treasurer’s Report 

Read and approved. We have 100 paid 
members. Motion made and approved 
to give the Dennis Osborn Family $25. 
 

Safety Officer’s Report 

No problems. 
 

 

 

 

Old Business 

Rules audit committee met prior to 
meeting. We will meet sometime in the 
next month or two to go over the 
findings and present to the club. 
 

New Business 

The Seward Aerobatic Club was looking 
for volunteers to help them with their air 
show the last weekend of June. 
 
Please remember to be considerate of 
others when you fly. If you want to play 
music while you are flying, please keep 
it at a reasonable level or use a portable 
device of some sort. 
 
Doc Lau has been taking care of the 
clubs non-profit status. We have to 
apply for non-profit status every 2 years. 
He said he didn’t want to do it anymore 
and Jerry Robinson has volunteered to 
take over. Thanks Jerry and Thanks 
Doc. 
 

New Members 

We have one new member this month, 
Charles Lichtenberg. He flies foamies 
and helis. Welcome to the club. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Models of the Month 

Jupe showed his Sopwith Pup built from 
a Balsa USA kit. Has a Zenoah G23 for 
power. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Alan Worrest had an altitude meter/timer 
for sailplanes. It can be set to kill the 
motor after a certain amount of time. 
 

2013 Event Schedule 
 

August 3
rd

-4
th

 – Don Neill @ LSK 

 

September 6
th

 – Night Fly (after the 

meeting) 

 

September 29
th

 – Leonard’s 57
th

 Fun Fly 

 

This is the schedule that has been approved. 

If anybody wants to add and run an event 

(i.e. Warbirds, Pattern etc.), please contact 

Justin Gebes 402-419-9590. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

2013 LSK Officers 

President:               Alan Zinnecker 

432-9066 azinnecker@windstream.net 

 

VP/CD:        Justin Gebes 

Lincoln Sky Knights 

PO Box 83605 

Lincoln, NE   68501-3605 


